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Mono Air & Water Workshop 
 

Great Basin Unified Air Pollution Control District is pleased to announce the Mono Air & Water 
Workshop on November 4, 2021, at 10:00 a.m., in Lee Vining, CA. The workshop will focus on air 
quality and lake level issues at Mono Lake and will include presentations on air quality and hydrologic 
monitoring and modeling as well as speakers from local Tribes, land management agencies, and other 
stakeholders in the Mono Basin. The workshop will be held at the Mono Lake Indian & Lee Vining 
Community Center located at 296 Mattly Ave in Lee Vining, CA, as part of the Great Basin Unified 
Air Pollution Control District’s Regular Governing Board meeting. This workshop is free and open to 
the public. In the event the workshop is unable to take place in person, the workshop will still occur 
virtually. For additional information please contact the Great Basin Unified Air Pollution Control 
District at (760) 872-8211. 


